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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

The retail Forex trade has helped and will continue to help many in the present global economic turmoil. I see the proposed new
regulation as a lame exercise which will snuff out the life of this category of people and others who are directly or indirectly dependent
on this form of financial freedom. Please do not take away our light. Thank you.


